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8th December 2022 

 

Dear parent and carers, 
 
The school nursing team will be with us on Tuesday 13th December to provide flu 
immunisations for secondary pupils. It is a nasal spray not an injection. School staff 
will support pupils who meet with the nurses. 
 
Please follow the link to let the nursing team know if you do or do not want your 
child to have the nasal spray. 
 
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2022/southwark  
 
The nursing team have informed us the link will expire at midnight on Friday. As 
always give us a call if you have any questions. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 
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